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To whom it may concern,  
 
Under the LakesR Us proposal Sunraysia Irrigators would be better able to manage their water. 
The ability to store unused allocation removes the need to over irrigate at the end of a season. 
This sort of flexibility promotes efficient use of water, especially when faced with successive drought 
seasons as is currently the case. 
We see the LakesR Us proposal as a good management tool for a precious resource. 
 
 
 
 Regards 
 
 
 
John Piccirillo 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
  

 
 
 
 
 




